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We anticipate having social gatherings for certain Presbytery meetings beginning in the fall of 

2021.  Our check list is very specific with most details.  A lot of the details have the potential 

of being revised depending on the social gathering in place at that time issued by CDC 

regarding COVID. 

 

We currently anticipate meetings in October and November being held as social gatherings. 

 

We will revise this document as we approach the fall with check list items which will meet 

any restrictions that might be in place at that time. 
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